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25 August 2021 
 
By email: amod@fwc.gov.au        
 
 
 
Dear Vice President Hatcher 
 
Casual Terms Award Review 2021 (AM 2021/54) 

 
Provisional view – Local Government Industry Award 2020 [MA000112] 

 
We write on behalf of the following Local Government Associations (Associations): 

 Municipal Association of Victoria; 

 Local Government Association of Tasmania; 

 Local Government Association of South Australia; 

 Local Government Association of Queensland; 

 Local Government Association of the Northern Territory; 

 Local Government New South Wales; and 

 Western Australian Local Government Association. 
 

We wish to advise the Full Bench of the Fair Work Commission that the Associations agree with its 
provisional view with respect to the Local Government Industry Award 2020 made in the Statement 
on 18 August 2021 [2021] FWCFB 5123 in Attachment A. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Davina Hunter  
 
Employee Relations Service Manager  
Western Australian Local Government Association 
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